Jeffrey Young

From: Jeffrey Young

Sent: 21 January 2020 17:01

To: nicholasjohnscott@gmail.com

Subject: Transfer of Ginger & White Belsize Pk - Alcohol Licence Transfer
Hi Nick,

Just left you a voicemail. Hope that all is well with your new role and that life is going well for you personally. Best
wishes for the year ahead!

Regarding the ex-Ginger & White Belsize venue | was just wondering if you could help us to get the alcohol licence
transferred in the name of England’s Lane Restaurant Ltd. | am certain that you are aware, we teamed up with
Mojgan from Bonjour Brioche. All going well so far fingers crossed.

Looking forward to hearing from you as soon as you can as it is important to get this licence sorted very soon.
Please feel free to contact me via email or on my direct line +44 (0)20 7691 8830 or my mobile 07958 490 562.
Thank you and kind regards,

Jeffrey

PS will we see you at The London Coffee Festival also this year?

Jeffrey Young
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